
100 VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

 

  

VETERANS DAY Weekend 2016 

  November 12th  

 

The AFL-CIO has many Members who served our Country in one of 

our Armed Forces Branches! 
 

On Veterans Day weekend we honor our Nations Veterans by 

volunteering at VHW or American Veterans Hall’s in our Region. 
 

This year we have a painting project on Saturday, November 12th at 

a VFW Hall on Stockton Blvd across from the UCD Medical Center! 
 

VFW, Post 67 

2784 Stockton Blvd 

Saturday, November 12th 

8:00am 
 

Please RSVP your Local Union volunteers to Greg Larkins at (916) 208-4734, so we can honor 

our local Veterans by assisting with this volunteer project on Veterans Day Weekend! 
 

Gml:ibew340/AFL-CIO 


